
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
Harvard Public Schools

The Harvard Public Schools in the Town of Harvard is seeking qualifica-
tions from responsive and responsible vendors for a Comprehensive Fa-
cilities Assessment of The Bromfield School. The Facilities Assessment 
would require performing a physical and programmatic assessment of 
The Bromfield School facilities at 14 Massachusetts Ave, Harvard, MA, 
and developing a plan for grade level configurations, critical maintenance, 
renovations, and additions or building replacements for the next ten years. 
RFQ packages are due Monday, Feb. 26, 2024, at 11 a.m. to the Har-
vard Public Schools District Office, 27A Massachusetts Ave, Harvard, 
MA 01451, attn: Ingrid Nilsson, Assistant Superintendent, at which time 
they will be publicly recorded. RFQ documents are available by request 
from inilsson@psharvard.org, or by calling 978-456-4140, or from the 
Harvard Public Schools, 27A Massachusetts Ave., Harvard, MA 01451. 
A building walk-through meeting will be held on Monday, Feb. 12, 2024, 
at 10 a.m. at The Bromfield School, 14 Massachusetts Ave., Harvard, 
MA. 
The Town of Harvard reserves the right to reject any and all responses, 
wholly or in part, and to make awards in a manner deemed in the best 
interest of the Town.

Ingrid Nilsson, Assistant Superintendent
Harvard Public Schools
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